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WESTERN SHASTA RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

 

 

NOTICE OF VACANCY ON BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
(GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 1780) 

 

Notice is hereby given that there will be one vacancy on the Board of Directors of the Western Shasta 

Resource Conservation District as of December 31, 2024. This vacancy is due to the resignation of Board 

Director Matt Plummer.  The newly appointed Board Director will finish out the term of Board Director 

Plummer.  Term: January 2025 – November 27, 2026 

 

The Board of Directors of this District intends to fill the vacancy by appointment at a future regularly scheduled 

meeting. 

 

Members of the Board of Directors must be registered to vote in Shasta County and reside within the District 

boundaries. 

 

Any person interested in being appointed to fill the Board vacancy must submit a completed application to the 

District either by USPS: P.O. Box 904, Anderson CA 96007, email: bgray@westernshastarcd.org, or hand 

delivery to: 6270 Parallel Road, Anderson CA. The District will be accepting applications until the vacancy has 

been filled. 

 

Applications are available at the District office or you may request an application be sent to you via email. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

 

Buffy Gray, Board Secretary 

bgray@westernshastarcd.org 

(530) 776-9336 

 

 

 

Our meetings are open to the public, so please feel free to join us at any of our regularly scheduled meetings.  
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